
VICTORIA 
DOWNTOWN 
RESIDENTS 

1715 Government Street 
Victoria, BC 
V8W1Z4 
250.386.5503 

Mayor Lisa Helps and Council 
City of Victoria 
c/o Mr. Ryan Morhart - Manager Bylaw and Licensing Services City of Victoria 
No.1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC 
V8W1P6 

May 1, 2017 

Re: Application to Amend Food Primary - Argyle Attic-Quality Inn 

Dear Manager Bylaw and Licensing Services, 

The DRA Land Use Committee has reviewed the application to amend the Food Primary Licence 
for the Argyle Attic. The scope of changes is restricted to the existing licence and involves 
addition of an entertainment endorsement only. It is understood that the endorsement will not 
extend to the licensed patio area. 

Feedback from the committee is as follows: 
• The requested amendments are in keeping with many other operations in the vicinity. 
• The establishment is in a hotel so has a vested interest in mitigating potential nuisance. 
• Performances are stated to be acoustic with no amplification utilized. 
• There are no changes in operating hours requested so impacts are expected to be minor. 

The DRA LUC generally supports this proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Ian Sutherland 
Chair Land Use Committee 
Downtown Residents Association 


